
     

 

Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 33 – 7th June 2024  
Parental Consents -Arbor 
All Parental Consents are now managed electronically via our school app, Arbor. All consent 

types have been requested for each child, could all Parents/Carers please ensure these are              

completed as soon as possible.    

 

Please speak to the school office if you are unable to access Arbor. 

 

Article 17: We all have the right to be given safe and honest information, which is not harmful 

and we can understand. 

Parking  
Please can all Parents/Carers ensure that at school pickup and drop off times that they behave 

respectfully towards residents and other parents, parking and park responsibly. A number of 

incidents have been reported to school of confrontations and abusive language being used 

around children which as a school we do not condone. 

 

Article 24:  We all have the right to information which keeps us safe and healthy. 

Coffee Morning 
Hannah, our Family Support Worker is continuing our coffee mornings. 

These take place every week, on a Thursday morning from 9 – 10am in the 

Lodge. Please come along, everyone is welcome! 

 

Article 5: We have the right to be given guidance by our parents and family. 

               Article 26: We have the right to help from the government if we are in need. 

Non-Uniform Day  
A huge thank you to everyone who contribute to our                   

non-uniform day on the 24th May, we have raised £216.25 which 

will go towards our PTA fund providing our children with amazing 

opportunities out-side of the curriculum. 

 

 

Article 27: We all have the right to food, clothes and a safe place to live. 

Year 5 Trip to Beamish 
Year 5 will be visiting Beamish on Wednesday 10th July, linked to 

our upcoming History topic. We have space for 4 more adults on 

our coach, so if any Parents/Carers would like to join us for the 

day, please speak to a member of staff and we can let you know 

further details. 

Article 28: We all have the right to a good quality education. 



     

PSCHE for Summer 2 
When we last consulted grown-ups on PSHCE, our results 

showed that parents and carers wish to be informed of more 

sensitive topic areas.  

After the May half term, classes will be exploring the Changing 

Me unit within their PSHCE lessons. This content explores       

coping positively with change and also looks at changes in 

the human body at an age-appropriate level.  

If you would like any further information, contact the office 

and Miss Hewitt will get back to you. 

  

 Article 28: We all have the right to a good quality education. 

Article 24: We all have the right to information which keeps us healthy and safe. 

Summer Fayre! 
This year our Summer Fayre will be on Friday 21st June! 

If you own or know of a business who would be willing to       

donate a prize for our raffle, we’d love to hear from you.  

We also have stalls available to hire.  

Please contact the school office directing enquiries to Mrs 

Watson if you are able to help with a raffle prize or are  

interested in a stall. 

 

Article 31: We have the right to play and relax by taking 

part in cultural and creative activities. 

Staff Updates 
We are delighted to share that Miss Bell has recently given 

birth to healthy baby Boy. 

 

 

 

 

Miss Bell and her partner welcomed baby 

Coby 

Into the world on 10th March.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mammy and baby are doing well. I’m sure you will join me in wishing them huge congratulations and 

lots of love and happiness! 

 

 

 

A huge congratulations to Miss Smith and Miss Maddison who are both expecting a baby. Miss 

Smith will go on maternity leave at the end of June and Miss Maddison will start her maternity 

leave at the end of term.  
 

 



     

Year 6 Residential  
Year 6 had a fantastic time on their residential trip to London! On the first day, they took the 

train from Newcastle to Kings Cross.  

 

After dropping their bags at the accommodation, they visited the Shrek Adventure and on to 

Bella Italia for tea. On the way to the theatre, they enjoyed a street performance in Covent 

Garden and loved the show ‘The Lion King’.  

 

Day two, was another busy one where they visited the Tower of London, took a boat along 

the river, enjoyed views over the city on the London Eye and had a stop off at Buckingham 

Palace. All you can eat pizza buffet was the perfect way to refuel before going back to our 

accommodation.  

 

On the final day, they visited the Science Museum then took the train back to Newcastle. The 

half term holiday was a perfect way to recover from all the walking!  

 

Check out the school’s Facebook page for more photographs and videos of the trip. 

 



      



     

After School Clubs 
We are excited to offer new clubs for this half-term.  Please book your child’s place via Arbor. 

Places are limited so please only sign up to one place per child.  We will let you know if there 

are any spare spaces available.  

 

Clubs will start the week commencing the 10th June 2024. 

  

Day  Club  Year  Ran by  Places 

Monday  Sports  Y1 NUFC FULL  

Tuesday Sports  YR Mr Burrell  Places available – please 

book via Arbor 

 Bible Stories & 

Crafts  

Y2  Mrs Flecknell  Places available – please 

book via Arbor 

 Sports  Y3 NUFC Places available – please 

book via Arbor 

 Groovy Greeks  Y5  Mrs Moyle  Places available – please 

book via Arbor 

 Art – Portraits  Y5/Y6 Ms Wood & Miss 

Drummond  

Places available – please 

book via Arbor 

 Art Y3/Y4 Mrs Lillie FULL 

Wednesday  Cricket Y4 Mr Burrell  Places available – please 

book via Arbor 

Thursday  Introduction to 

Spanish 

Y2 Mrs Lynn  FULL 

 Puzzle Y6 Mrs Jackson Places available – please 

book via Arbor 

 

Article 15: We have the right to be with friends, joining and setting up clubs. 

Dates for the Diary 
Date/time Event Who’s involved 

Monday 10th June Reception Beach Trip Reception Pupils 

Tuesday 11th June Reception 2024 Transition 

Meeting 

9:15am & 5:15pm 

Parents/Carers of Nursery 

pupils who will start 

Reception in September 

Wednesday 12th -     

Thursday 13th June 

Year 5 Residential Year 5 Pupils 

Tuesday 18th June  Reception 2024 Transitition  

School Tour  

3.30 onwards 

Parents/Carers of Nursery 

pupils who will start 

Reception in September 

Friday 21st June School Summer Fayre Whole School & 

Parents/Carers 

Wednesday 10th July Y5 Beamish Trip Year 5 Pupils 

Monday 15th July  Nursery Graduation Ceremony  

9.00am-10.30am 

Nursery familes & Friends 

Tuesday 16th July  Lingeybury  Year 6 Pupil  

Thursday 18th July  Y6 Show  Year 6 Pupils & Parents  

Friday 19th July  Last Day of Term  Whole School  
 

 



     

Ice Lollies & Ice Pops 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article 31: We have the right to play and relax by taking part in cultural and creative 

activities. 
 



     

Ducks Ducks and more Ducks 
Now we are into the new term, we have some great news!!  

The ducks are staying long term and over the half term, our fantastic ‘QUACK SHACK’ has been 

built! Thank you to ‘D.O.H Construction’ for kindly building it for our school.   

We hope you are as excited as we are to welcome the ducks back into the Lingey House 

Family, where they have their own place to call home. Please watch out over the next few 

weeks/months to see our duck home develop.  

Updated photos of our 5 friends: Mick, Sparkles, Rainbow, Bob and Fluffy. They are currently 5 

weeks old and growing day by day. We now know, that they are Runner Ducks, and we 

have 2 male and 3 female.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

We need some help... every day/week, we are going to get the children to feed the ducks! 

We need fruit/veg and other foods. Please see below for some ideas, if you are unsure, please 

speak to a member of staff and we will help you.  

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

EYFS Update  
Nursery  

Before half term, Nursery were loving watching our 

ducks grow and change shape. We discussed what 

has changed with the ducks, the children were great 

at understanding that the features are growing and 

changing and why this happens! We have also looked 

at lots of different types of ducks and predicted what 

our 5 ducklings are going to look like. The children were 

becoming very confident in handling the ducks even 

with them being big.  

 



     

Graduation Dates  

All children who are currently in Nursery and moving to Reception in September are graduating 

on Monday 15th July 2024. All family and friends will be welcome. Please let us know if you are 

going to attend. We are very excited, please ensure you are learning the leavers song at home 

please with the actions (link below)  

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery to Reception Transition dates to remember:  

• Meeting for current nursery parents who have children starting Reception in September 

2024 will take place on Tuesday 11th June. There will be two meetings 9:15am and 

5.15pm (you only need to attend one).   

• The ‘exploring school tour’ for current nursery children and parents starting Reception 

in September 2024 will take place on Tuesday 18th June with refreshments available 

from 3:15pm. 

 

   

 

   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

Reception   

For further clarification, in relation to the beach letter below, please note that swimwear is 

not required to be worn as children will only be paddling up to maximum knee height. Thank 

you.  

 

 

 

Any junk modelling would be appreciated to support us in designing, making and testing our 

ships/boats next week linked to our transport and materials topic! Thank you!  

 

 



     

Early Years Reminders  

Nursery   

 

• Please can all parents/carers return wellies and backpacks of spare clothes from the 

farm please.   

 

• Library books are to be returned on a Thursday to be changed and returned on a 

Friday.  

 

• Please can all children, moving into Reception in September, please keep learning 

their leavers song at home with the actions. The road is waiting this summer | 24 sec 

(youtube.com) The words we are singing are 0:00 – 1:00minute  

 

Collections  

 

• Loose parts – for our outdoor area we need sticks, stones, pebbles, leaves, logs, rope, 

flower petals etc   

 

• Fruits – next week, we will be exploring fruits and vegetables, cutting them up and 

pulling them apart, if you have any fruits not in use (fresh or tinned), please could 

Nursery have them please  

 

• Junk modelling – please can you keep your recycling and bring it into Nursery please 

e.g. boxes, tubes, plastic lids, bottles etc. We love anything to make a creation from!  

 

• Camping – Nursery have shown a real interest in camping, we are wanting to set up a 

campsite, if you have anything lying around unused, that would be fantastic, 

flasks/cups/torches/tents/sleeping bags etc.   

 

• Ice cream shop – Nursery have set up an ice-cream shop role-play, freezable lolly 

moulds, please can you get saving any plastic cones, plastic tubs, ice-cream scoops, 

ice-lolly boxes etc.   

 

 

Socks/tights  

 

• Please could you we ask that socks or tights are included within your child’s spare 

clothes bags, if they are not already, as we do not have any spare socks or tights 

currently within school. During wet weather, wellies and waterproofs are worn but 

cannot always guarantee that children’s feet stay 100% dry! Thank you.  

 

Lost property  

• Some children are missing cardigans, please can everyone check that they have the 

correct uniform at home please. Also, can we please ensure all items of clothing are 

named.  

 

• Can all children please return their bag of spare clothes for their pegs please. We are 

very low on spare stock of underwear, socks, tops and bottoms, therefore all children 

need their own spare clothes (multiple pairs if possible)  

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith, Mrs Clydesdale and Mrs Cook.   

Article 28:  We all have the right to an education. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KBR1rJcKn60
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KBR1rJcKn60


     

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Each week, the class 

with the best 

attendance will have 

an extra 10 minutes 

of playtime.  

 

If any class has 100% 

attendance, they will 

have an ice 

cream/hot 

chocolate playtime! 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 89.27% Y3B 96.67% 

YRB 93.89% Y4A 97.785 

Y1A 96.91% Y4B 93.1% 

Y1B 91.38% Y5A 95.4% 

Y2A 90.56% Y5B 96.67% 

Y2B 95.56% Y6A 97.53% 

Y3A 91.11% Y6B 86.56% 

Whole School Attendance: 93.79% 

This week’s Superstars 

I would like to say a 

huge well done to all 

this week’s superstars 

watch out for their special cer-

tificate given out in Assembly!  

Our superstars for this week are 

as follows: 

 

Year Group  

       Reception Elena-Rose S and Jake O 

Y1 Oliver S and Damien W 

Y2 CJ M and Lily-Jane S 

Y3 Emily R and Alivia A 

Y4 Nathan B and Issy K  

Y5 Kenver H and Logan W  

Y6 James D and Rohat E  

Times Table Rockstars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Biggest Earner Class 

Jack S Y5B 

Aminah S Y3B 

Finlay C  Y4A 

Biggest Increase in Speed  

Daniel R  Y4B 

Abbie D  Y4A 

Matty W  Y5B  

Minutes Played  

Jack S Y5B 

Aminah S  Y3B 

Christopher B Y3B 

Golden Guitar Winner – Y3B 

This week’s House Tokens 

 
 This week’s winner is Warkworth! 

 

 

 

Bamburgh 145 

Hylton 105 

Warkworth 180 

Lumley 140 

Dunstanburgh 130 

Alnwick 130 



     

SEND Transition Sessions Nursery-Primary 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Article 28: We all have the right to a 

good quality education. 

 

 


